
  

 

 

 

Working For You:  How the CPUC Assists 

and Advocates for California 

Ratepayers 

 

Please join the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) on 

Wednesday, July 17, 2024, from 10 a.m. to noon to learn how the 

CPUC works on behalf of California ratepayers.   

Representatives from the Consumer Affairs Branch (CAB) will 

provide an overview of CAB’s role at the CPUC and share resources 

and useful information on how consumers can use the complaint 

process to address billing and service quality issues. 

The Public Advocates Office (Cal Advocates) will also be on hand to 

discuss its advocacy on behalf of California utility customers and 

how it promotes safe, reliable, and affordable utility service.   

There will be a Q&A session after the presentations to provide 

attendees an opportunity to ask questions on the topics discussed. 

 

Webinar Details 

Wednesday, July 17, 2024 

10 a.m. - noon 

Registration is required – register HERE  

More information can be found on the CPUC Informational 
Webinars webpage 
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Questions?   

Contact Heather Iwamuro: 

Heather.iwamuro@cpuc.ca.gov 

 

 

 

https://cpuc.webex.com/weblink/register/r90a1810115a9483a9816903080f9d5c6
https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/about-cpuc/divisions/news-and-public-information-office/business-and-community-outreach/informational-webinars
https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/about-cpuc/divisions/news-and-public-information-office/business-and-community-outreach/informational-webinars
https://cpuc.webex.com/weblink/register/r90a1810115a9483a9816903080f9d5c6
mailto:Heather.iwamuro@cpuc.ca.gov

